
School Supplies
Here is the list of supplies needed for your student this coming school 
year. Please make sure your student comes prepared with these 
supplies on the first day of school. 2022-23 Hutton School Supply List

Principal’s Message:
Hutton Families,  

Thank you for another wonderful and productive year! We’ve made lots of 
new memories this year and look forward to the ones we will make in 
years ahead. Our teachers, students, and parents have navigated 
challenges with poise and perseverance. I am so proud of our entire 
Hutton family. 

As the end of the year approaches, it can be a challenge to keep our 
young learners’ eyes on the prize in their education. We invite you to help 
us in reinforcing with students that attendance at school and a continued 
effort toward their schoolwork is still expected and respected.  We want to 
finish the year strong together. 

Finally, helping students do their best in school requires a team effort. 
Parents, students, and schools all play important roles in this process. To 
help all of us learn how to make your child's schooling experience as 
positive and beneficial as possible, please give us your honest, thoughtful 
responses to the following survey.

Families with students at multiple SPS schools can complete one survey 
for each student if they would like. Please click the link below to take the 
survey and submit it by June 17, 2022. We appreciate your time and effort 
in helping us grow.

In partnership,  

LaTonya Simmons 
surveys.panoramaed.com/spokane/family

Upcoming Events: 
June 6 

Girls on the Run last practice
June 7 

Hawk Walk, All School BBQ 
(during lunch) 

See PTG Scoop for more 
details
June 8 

School Board Meeting 
Information Here

June 10 
Hawk Walk Pizza Parties (for 
all school if $20,000 raised)

June 13 
Kona Ice Truck (for all school 

if $40,000 raised)
Kindergarten Field Day

June 14 
Field Day, Grades 1-6

June 16 
6th Grade Promotion, 1:00 PM 

Multipurpose Room
June 17 

Last day of School, Early 
Dismissal 11:30

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions

Keep everyone safe

Strive for excellence
SOAR!

Hawk Headlines
Hutton Elementary • June Edition 2022

https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:70fce23c-20f9-3091-99bd-5d4f961542fc#pageNum=1
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/spokane/family/surveys?language=en
https://www.spokaneschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=10&DomainID=8#calendar7/20220608/event/51688
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/spokane/family/surveys?language=en


The PTG Scoop
	y Hawk Walk, All School BBQ (during lunch) 

June 7th
K-3	 Hawk Walk 9:45 AM
BBQ Lunch Times:
K	 11:00
1st 11:45
2nd 11:30
3rd 2/3	12:05
4th 11:35
5th 12:10
6th 5/6	12:00	
4-6 Hawk Walk 1:30 PM

	y The last day for cash/
check donations is 
Monday, June 6th. 
Donations can be made 
online here.

	y Spring Fling was a great success! The cakes 
for the Cake Walk were amazing. 

For PTG inquiries, please email huttonptg@gmail.com. 

4th Grade Diorama 
Exhibition May 9th

Student Leo Xu and his mom Shuying 
Li performed in music for Mrs. 
Ducharme’s class on Tuesday, May 
24th. Leo played “Long Long Ago” and 
“May Time”. Ms. Li is the Assistant 
Professor of Music, Composition and 
Music Theory at Gonzaga University.

Band and Strings Concert 
The 6th Grade and 5th graders in the 5/6 Combo, Mrs. Fernandez’s class, 
performed in the Band and Strings Concert held on May 24th. Thank you 
to Mr. Nunes, Mr. Wheeler and Ms. Knapp for introducing these students 
to musical instruments and the art of performing.

mailto:huttonptg%40gmail.com?subject=PTG%20Info


Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admission, treatment, employ-
ment, or access to its programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any senso-
ry, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender 
expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in ed-
ucational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries re-
garding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intim-
idation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Thank you to our 
community partners!

Ice Cream 
Social/100 Day 
Celebration
The Ice Cream Social and 100-
Day Celebration was so special. 
Thank you to all who came to 
celebrate with us and share in the 
memories. Happy 100th Birthday, 
Hutton! 

Parking Information
Please park only in designated areas for the safety 
of our students. These designated areas also keep 
the traffic flow moving along. Also be mindful of 
our neighbors and do not block their driveways.

Reporting Student Illness
Attention Parents/Guardian, please keep your child home 
when they are sick and follow the district guidelines. To 
find out when your student can return to 
school, please use this link or QR code.

 You will need your student’s ID number. If 
you do not know your child’s student ID, 
please call the office, 509-354-3030.

Are You Moving? 
As we begin to prepare for the next school year, it is 
helpful for us to know who will NOT be returning to 
Hutton next year. Please call the office at 509-354-3030 
if you are sure that your child will not be attending 
Hutton for the 2022-23 school year.

Does Your Student Have Medication at School?
On the last day of school, we may have several doses of your child’s 
medication left over.  Please stop by the office to pick up all remaining 
medication.  We cannot send any unused medication home with your child.  
Any that is not picked up by Tuesday, June 21 will be disposed of on June 
22.  

Lost and Found  
Please check the Lost and Found closet if your 
child is missing an item. At the end of the year, all 
unclaimed items will be given to Good Will.

Requirements for Students After School (graphic): 
For the safety of the students, students waiting for 
rides need to come to the office if their ride does 
not show by 3:05. If students are a walker, they 
need to leave the school grounds IMMEDIATELY 
and walk home. We appreciate your cooperation. 

Like us on 
Facebook! 

Call the attendance 
line with your child’s 
absence, 354-3060 



Citizen of the Month 
April’s Citizen of the Month character trait was Responsibility, 

May’s Citizen of the Month character trait was Cooperation 
and June’s Citizen of the Month was Creativity. 

Congratulations to all the Citizen of the Month winners!

Kindergarten
Responsibility: Avvy Aydelotte, Leif 
Cho, Colton Jeffreys, Adeline King, 
Teah Li, Parker Lingenfelter, Gabriel 
Potter, Tiberius Phillips

Cooperation: Kelvin Cheeney, 
Amelia Greer, Clark Himmelright, 
Lillianna Killian, Kyla Manske, 
Scarlett Rodriguez, Andrew Surina, 
Demri Trimble

Creativity: Xavier Conner, Aloria 
Graham, Jeannie Lee, Laney 
Redman, Miller Riggs, Emerly Ross, 
Eli Sohn, William Wong

1st Grade
Responsibility: Sybil Ambrose, Nora 
Burke, Leyden Cairns, Vivienne 
Fleming, Jackson Gauer, Metta 
Olson, Alex Rodriguez, Liam Telis

Cooperation: Blaine Barnhart, Lily 
Bean, Zion Bertholf, Charlie Betts, 
Violet Carson, Baya Cratty, Calvin 
Daniel, Jude McHorse

Creativity: Eva Andrade Olmsted, 
Jude Borgman, Gianna Campanella, 
Jackson Gauer, Emma Harr, Rachel 
King, Estelle Marendiuk, Cloudy 
McCluskey

2nd Grade
Responsibility: Karin Brodsky, Cora 
Downey, Sully Kujawski, Tucker 
Luerssen, Cody McWalters, Stella 
Patterson, Maverick Reeves, Mireya 
Stepetin

Cooperation: Jonathan Greer, 
David Phillips, Mason Mills, Kanon 
Mitchell, Avery Roberts, Adi Singh, 
Mack Starkel, Madden Villaro

Creativity: Raisya Abdullah, Joe 
Henrich, McKenna Jones, Madeline 
McFarland, Noble Neumann, 
Lucinda Orozco, Gianna Rogers, 
Avery Sohn

2/3 Combo
Responsibility: Lola Thorne and 
Mac Luerssen

Cooperation: Nolan Chodorowski 
and Dakota Potter 

Creativity: Tala Alghamdi and 
Greysun Lipsker

3rd Grade
Responsibility: Marlo Bemis, Kinsey 
Blakeman, Coral Deitch, Jack Reese, 
Elsa Rowand, Frankie Sharkey

Cooperation: Henry Hidalgo, 
Luca Hoag, Takeru Lutz, Crosby 
Magnuson, Maya Olson, Elsa 
Rowand, Kayla Smith

Creativity: Lucinda Ayotte, Felix 
Blitz, Corbin McCann, Johnny 
McGivern, Liliana Peterson, Nora 
Zickler

4th Grade 
Responsibility: Mila Armstrong, 
Taku Brodsky, Camille Conaty, River 
Horst, Perry Huntoon (not pictured: 
Benley Blackburn, Mya Kenley, Lola 
Kujawski)

Cooperation: Ireland Bertholf, 
Cody Black, Annabella Gimlett, Rita 
Halloran, Gabby Jimenez, Jensen 
Jones, Alex Livingston, Isaac Mallo

Creativity: Roman Blair, Sydney 
Havemann, Rex Kawakami, 
Christopher Mesecher, Addilyn 
O’Doherty, Ayla Peterson, Liam 
Velasco, Makai Wurzburg

5th Grade
Responsibility: Emma Anderson, 
Elsie Bail, Ella Burruss, Addyson 
Figini, Faith Fulgaro, Adele Roy 

Cooperation: Louella Bailey, Clark 
Doxey, Kennedy Gordon, Ellie 
Masterson, Finn Stroud, Lila Yahne

Creativity: Winston Anderson, Clive 
Bemis, Addie Hendrickson, Ainsley 
Jorgensen, Isabella Llamedo, 
Rausyan Muttaqin

5/6 Combo
Responsibility: Elliott McLucas, Asa 
Thorne

Cooperation: Greyson Muller and 
Greyson Taylor

Creativity: Emily Rhoades and Ada 
Wert

6th Grade
Responsibility: Akim Bondarev, 
Lane Callahan, Julia Conaty, Kysa 
Mallo, Naomi Sauders, Briggitta 
Wade

Cooperation: Rubi Borjas, Leah 
Callahan, Patience Hamilton, Ruby 
Kujawski, Tyrell Mckinzie, Jonnae 
Reed

Creativity: Charlotte Dix, Liam 
Fouladi, Kysa Mallo, Landon 
Rawlins, Parker Schimmels, Astrid 
Thayer




